
End of the Year - Agenda 

 
Dear Parents, 
     I am hoping the above illustration is something that you can do soon.  This year has had several 
unexpected challenges and I am proud to say that we were successful together.  Thank you for your 
dedication and co-teaching with me for this last part of the year.  I know I have learned a lot through this 
process and am grateful for the opportunity to get to know all of you a little better.  Thank you for allowing me 
to work with you daily and allowing me in your homes with our Zoom lessons.  Overall, I feel confident in our 
little ones and their ability to overcome challenges.  They are ready for the next step - 3rd Grade.  I am very 
happy about being able to work with all of you for another year.  
     Each of you will get a personal email from me regarding your child and this school year.  My hope is to 
have them all completed this week.  This agenda will have lots of important information for you so please read 
it carefully. 

● The absolute latest that I can accept assignments is ​Thursday, May 14th​ at noon.  My grades are now 
due on the same day and I will need time to grade your assignments, input them, and finalize them in 
FACTS.  This sounds simple but it takes time.  Please make every effort possible to complete all 
assignments by the end of the day on Wednesday. 

● End of the year returns and pick-ups are on ​Wednesday, May 
20th.​  You will need to return all text books (reading, science, 
and social studies), library books, and anything you have that 
belongs to the school.  You will need to enter the campus via 
Greenville Street and follow the map to help support social 
distancing.  You will also need to use the following link to sign 
up for a time slot to return those materials.  During this time, 
you will also be picking up your child’s yearbook, report card, 
and a bag of belongings from your child’s desk and locker. 
Sign up for a time slot: 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70a094fabac28a1fd0-year1 

● Our class Closing Exercises are on ​May 21st at 2:00​ via Zoom.  I will be sending you a link to this via 
email on May 20th.  I will be bringing everyone into the meeting on Mute so I will not be able to hear 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70a094fabac28a1fd0-year1


you.  This will allow everyone to hear the entire presentation and then we will celebrate our upcoming 
3rd Graders at the end. 

● If you have anything else to upload for “The Creative Flow” (Art), please do so as soon as possible.  I 
will attach her instructions to this email.  

● I will continue daily Zoom meetings at 9:00 for this week (one password all week).  These meetings are 
completely optional and not academic.  We are just playing games and having fun.  Next week, I will 
log-in on Tuesday (May 19th) at 9:00 for those that want to login and say hello (new password). 
Thursday (May 21st) I will log into Zoom at 1:55 for our 2:00 Closing Exercises (new password).  After 
this, I will log into Zoom every Tuesday at 9:00 for those that want to stay connected over the summer. 
If you or your child want to talk to me at a different time, just let me know and we will make a plan.  For 
those weekly meetings, starting next week, I will create one Zoom invitation for all of them so that we 
can use the same password each time.  If it becomes compromised, I will change it as needed. 

I think I covered everything that you need to know about at this time.  It has been an honor working with you 
during all of this and thank you so much for all you have done.  If you have any questions, concerns, or 
comments, please let me know.  I appreciate you all more than I could ever express and am looking forward 
to working with you again next year! 
 
Mrs. Christy Hawley  


